Patricia | Connolly s
5 Orchard St <015
Concord., NH 03301

patcon5557@gmail.com

February 24, 2015

My name is Patricia Connolly. I live at 5 Orchard Street in Concord, NH. 1 am writing
to request a permit for a Block Party on Sunday, July 5, 2015. The party would be
from 3 - 9PM. We would like to close off Orchard St at both ends - Merrimack Street
and Pine Street.

My husband Eugene Connolly, the Principal of Concord High School, was recently
diagnosed with ALS. This prompted talk amongst my family to have some sort of
family reunion type get together. Ivolunteered to look into having a party inviting
all our neighbors and friends. After much consideration we all decided a Block Party
would be the best way to invite everyone and to keep it casual.

We would serve food such as hamburgers and hotdogs. Peopie would provide their
own drinks. We would have music from 3PM - 9PM.

The number of people would vary since we plan on running it like an open house -
meaning come stay a while then leave when you want.

If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at
(603) 228 8035 or my cell (603) 848 1052. My email address is
patcon5557@gmail.com. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

o

Patricia | Co




